
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5th January 2024 
CSh/SSn 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am attempting to recover books that are overdue from the library.  We know that books 
are often mislaid but would like to ask you to check around at home and see if you have 
any that have not been returned.  Although your child may only have one overdue book, 
with a thousand pupils at the school this can very soon add up to a large number missing 
from the school library.   
 
I like to provide exciting new books for pupils to access and this is only possible when 
pupils bring back the books they have borrowed. Equally, pupils find it frustrating when the 
next exciting part of a series they are reading is unavailable. 
 
With this in mind, there will be a library ‘amnesty’ for the next two weeks where pupils can 
return any TMS Library books they find at home without any judgement. Thank you in 
advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs C Sherry 
Learning Resource Manager 
TMS Librarian 
 

 

 


